
Grades 3rd-4th will have one cheer team per grade. 

 Grades 5th-8th will have two cheer teams for each grade, girls need to   

choose to sign up for the Navy Team or the Columbia Team.   

The Recreation Office will NOT tell you who has signed up for which team.  

Once you have registered for a team, you will NOT be allowed to switch teams. 

We may need to combine or split teams based on number of participants signed up.  

 

 You will be required to come be fitted for your cheer uniform at the Recreation office during 

business hours May 13th - 22nd or May 23rd until 1pm. 

 Cheer instruction will include a variety of cheers, jumps & routines! 

 Practice begins in June. 

 Football games will begin the end of August and could go through the end of October. 

 Football games are usually once per week. Some teams will play on a weekday and some will play 

on Saturday. We will not know which day your team will cheer on until August. 

 Travel– will be required for some football games– Most of which are in Utah County. 

 White shoes, white no show socks & a navy sports bra will be required. These may be puchased 

through the Rec. Office. 

 Additional cheer items will also be available at a later date for an additional fee. 


